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Dear Families: 

You can still purchase tickets!!!  Please join us for this fun event 

Celebrating 90 Years of Education!! 

********************************** 

 

Our Lady of the Lake  
 

Life on the Lake 
 

Join us for a night out with family and friends! 
Celebrating 90 Years of Education! 

 

Saturday, February 3, 2018 
5:30 pm ~ Midnight  

The Irish American Club - 22770 Lake Shore Blvd., Euclid 
 

Super Bowl Squares  Sideboards  Chinese Raffles 
Hot Food Stations  Open Bar  Dancing 

 

TICKET ORDER FROM IS ON THE NEXT PAGE 

*************************** 

 

Dear Families: 

Life on the Lake has been our school’s main fundraiser for many years.  It is an annual 

event and our committee, composed of parents and teachers works all year to make this a 

fun evening out.  You can see from the ad above that there is a great deal going on.  The 

food is always excellent and you will find the basket raffles, prizes and other activities 

quite amazing!  Please get involved either by attending the event, sponsoring the event, or 

volunteering that evening.  Life on the Lake has raised many dollars for our school over 

the years.  While we receive government funding for some purchases and services, there 

are many other things that must be purchased through grants and fundraising dollars.   

 

Don’t forget that this is one fundraiser where you are asked to buy something and actually 

have a wonderful time!  Please give your support.  If you have any questions please give 

me a call at school.  Take care and God bless!                                   Mrs. Kingsbury 
 

 



 
 
 

Celebrating 90 Years of Education! 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Our Lady of the Lake  
 

Life on the Lake 
 

Join us for a night out with family and friends! 
Celebrating 90 Years of Education! 

 

Saturday, February 3, 2018 
5:30 pm ~ Midnight  

The Irish American Club - 22770 Lake Shore Blvd., Euclid 
 

Super Bowl Squares  Sideboards  Chinese Raffles 
Hot Food Stations  Open Bar  Dancing 

 

 

Gold Sponsor $1000 
Includes 4 tickets to the event, acknowledgement in 

church bulletin & school newsletter and 10 Chinese raffle 
tickets. 

Silver Sponsor $500 
Includes 2 tickets to the event, acknowledgement in church 

bulletin & school newsletter and 5 Chinese raffle tickets. 

Bronze Sponsor $250 
Includes 1 ticket to the event, acknowledgement in church 

bulletin & school newsletter and 2 Chinese raffle tickets. 
 

    

     Yes, I’d like to attend, please reserve _____ Individual Ticket(s)   $50 each 
       

     I’m unable to attend.  Enclosed is my tax deductible donation in the amount of  $_______  
 

Please send me:   Qty. Each Total 
 
Gold Sponsor  ____ $1,000 $______ 
 
Silver Sponsor  ____ $500 $______ 
 
Bronze Sponsor ____ $250 $______ 
 
Ticket(s)              ____ $50 $______ 
 
Decade Sponsor ____ $100 $______ 
 
                           For Total Amount of:  $________ 
 

 
Name:  _________________________________________ 
 
Email:__________________________________________ 
 
Address: _______________________________________ 
 
City:_______________________Zip:_________________ 
 
Phone(       )______________________________________ 

 

Make Checks payable to Our Lady of the Lake 
Return to the school or rectory. 

Contact Ann Kilroy Home:  216-383-8342 or email 
kilroy2012@roadrunner.com 

 

Please Print Name of Guest Please Print Name of Guest  

1. 2. 

3. 4. 

5. 6. 

7. 8. 

9. 10. 
Please seat me with:   

 

     



 
 

REGISTRATION – 2018-2019 SCHOOL YEAR 

 

THE REGISTRATION PROCESS BEGINS SHORTLY! 

ALL FEES MUST BE CURRENT  

IN ORDER TO RE-REGISTER                            

FOR THE 2018-2019 SCHOOL YEAR 

***************************************************************** 

FUNDRAISERS 

Our Mrs. Fields Cookie Dough Sale begins on February 1 and will end on February 14.  Because 

Easter is so early this year, our Malley’s Easter Candy Sale will begin on February 20.  As always, 

please do only what you can do.  We understand that fundraisers can become overwhelming.  These 

two sales are good because the products are very good and many people (family members and 

friends) look for these items around this time of year.  Thank you as always for your support.  

The Malley’s Candy Sale proceeds will be directed to our 7th and 8th grade trip to Washington D.C. 

 

PTO UPCOMING EVENTS 



What is happening in February? 

 

                FEBRUARY 
                1   All School Mass at 9:00 a.m. followed by Grade 5-8 Spelling Bee 

                     Grades 4-8 Geography Bee in church at 1:00 p.m. 

                     Mrs. Fields Cookie Dough sale begins 

                2   Dress Down Day – Assembly at 9:00 a.m. (Ignatius Jugglers) 

                     Life on the Lake Game Show (1:40 p.m.) 

                3   Life on the Lake at the Irish American Club!!!!!!!!!! 

                8   Washington D.C. Parent Meeting – 6:30 p.m. in the church hall 

                9   Awards Assembly – 9:00 a.m. in Church 

              13   Mardi Gras – Valentine’s Day Parties celebrated 

              14   LENT BEGINS 

                     Ash Wednesday – 9:00 a.m. Mass – Grades 6, 7, 8 

                                                   1:00 p.m. Prayer Service – Grades Pre-5 

              15   Pizza Lunch/Dress Down Day (order form on last page of this Falcon Flyer) 

                     Kalahari 

              16   No School – Teacher In-service Day 

              19   No School – President’s Day 

              20   Malley’s Easter Candy Sale begins 

              23   PTO Father/Daughter Dance 

              27   PTO Skating Party 

 

3rd Grade Service Project – Souper Bowl Collection  -  January 22, 2018 – February 15, 2018 

(See flyer on next page.) 

  

 

 

Lent begins early this year on Valentine’s Day – February 14.   We have asked that all classroom 

Valentine’s Day parties be celebrated the day before on Tuesday, February 13.  This will allow us 

to keep a more solemn and prayerful day on Ash Wednesday.   

 

Lent starts on Wednesday, February 14, 2018.  We will once again be sending home the Catholic Relief 

Services Rice Bowls with the children.   Catholic Relief Services does a wonderful job helping people all over 

the world.  We encourage the children to put the Rice Bowl somewhere in your house where it will be seen.  

Drop coins or bills into it when you are able.   Before our Easter break begins, turn the Rice Bowl into school 

or take it to church for one of our Holy Week services starting on Palm Sunday.  This is a wonderful family 

activity.  You can go to the Catholic Relief Services website and check out some of their work.  

Be sure to pray together as a family and attend the many beautiful church services that will be available during 

these 40 days of Lent and of course during Holy Week.   

  

 

 



 

 



Ohio Catholic Federal Credit Union 
 

 
Greetings from Ohio Catholic Federal Credit Union: 
 
The 5th Annual Ohio Catholic Federal Credit Union Catholic Education Scholarship Giveaway 
application is now open! We are respectfully asking that you share the following information with 
the families and students at your schools. 
 
In keeping with our commitment to support Catholic education, Ohio Catholic Federal Credit Union 
will be awarding $40,000 in Catholic elementary and high school scholarships for the 2018-2019 
academic year! Scholarships will be based primarily on financial need and awarded in $500 
increments. 
 
In order to apply for a scholarship, applicants must be a member of Ohio Catholic Federal Credit 
Union, currently attend a Catholic elementary school or high school in Ohio, and be willing to 
provide proof of income if chosen as a finalist. Families may only apply once during the application 
period. 
 
Online applications can be accessed at http://www.ohiocatholicfcu.com beginning Catholic Schools 
Week on Sunday, January 28, 2018, until Friday, March 2, 2018. Not currently a member? Not a 
problem. You can also apply for membership for Ohio Catholic Federal Credit Union online at 
http://ohiocatholicfcu.com or by calling 1-888-MyOhioCatholic (696-4462).   
 
Thank you for sharing this information with members of your school community.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Dan Shepard at dshepard@ohiocatholicfcu.com or call 216-478-0091.  
Have a wonderful and blessed Catholic Schools Week! Thank you for all that you do for the ministry 
of Catholic education.  
Yours in Christ,  
  
Dan Shepard 
Marketing Specialist 
Ohio Catholic Federal Credit Union 
 
 

We IMPACT the Catholic community by focusing on faith, financial solutions, and education. 

 

 

 



THURSDAY – FEBRUARY 15 2018 

NO HOT LUNCH  

As a fundraiser for our Washington D.C. trip, we would like 

to offer the following: 

 

PIZZA LUNCH +  

DRESS DOWN DAY!! 

 

Lunch will include: 

2 pcs. Cheese Pizza 

1 Bag of Chips 

1 Little Hug Drink 

Cookies 
(Please fill out the slip below and return to school as soon as possible,   

but no later than Tuesday, February 13.  Thank You!) 

 

*********************** 

Student Name ______________________________________________________ 

 

Grade _______________________   Room # _________ 

 

Please put a check mark by your choice. 

 

   My child wants the whole deal (lunch + dress down) for $6.00   _______ 

 

   Ala Carte orders: 

 

   No Dress down-just the lunch for $5.00 _______ 

 

   No Lunch-My child will bring a packed lunch -just the dress down for $2.00 _______ 

 

 

$ Enclosed ___________   Please put in a marked envelope – “Pizza Lunch” 

(If there is any pizza left, we will sell extra slices for $1.00) 

 

$6.00 

FOR ALL!!! 

What a Deal! 


